
25/08/2020 

MR Jamie Bakewell 
30 Stewart AVE 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
Jamie@tonic.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I would like to object to this phone tower. This development does not comply with the Plan of 
Management for John Fisher Park. This is a sensitive environment area that is popular and 
frequented by many local residents. At 25m high, the development will be a complete eyesore 
against the natural backdrop of the lagoon and parkland. The "associated equipment" has not 
been specified and that will add to the eye sore. 

Sent: 25/08/2020 8:36:13 PM
Subject: Online Submission


